
 
 

Grand Erie This Week | Media Advisory 
November 28 – December 2, 2016 

 
Board Meeting 
Monday, November 28, 2016 | 7:15 p.m.| Education Centre, 349 Erie Avenue, Brantford 
For a complete agenda, click here: http://bit.ly/2fXm0Z2  
 
BRANT/BRANTFORD  
 
Annual Eco-Assembly at Pauline Johnson Collegiate & Vocational School  
Friday, December 2, 2016 | 10:45 a.m. – 11:20 a.m.  
Meet students in the Eco Club as they host their annual assembly. The main theme this year is Climate 
Change.  
Contact: Mike Degroote, Principal, 519-756-1320 
 
Family Math Night at Echo Place School 
Tuesday, November 29, 2016 | 5:30 p.m. 
Families are invited to participate in "The Amazing Math Race" at Echo Place School. Travel from classroom 
to classroom completing fun math challenges, collecting valuable math resources and competing for fun 
family prizes 
Contact: Cheryl Innes, Vice-Principal, 519-753-2931 
 
Laurier Program - Grade 8 Parent Information Night at Brantford Collegiate Institute 
Tuesday, November 29, 2016 | 7:00 p.m. 
The program is for students incoming September 2018-2019. Grade 8 students with strong academics who 
are interested in developing leadership, presentation and teamwork skills are welcome to attend the BCI 
Laurier program.  
Contact: Ann Myhal, Principal, 519-759-3210 
 
Camp Fawcett Turkey Bingo at Tollgate Technological Skills Centre 
Friday, December 2, 2016 | Doors open at 6:00 p.m. Game starts at 7:00 p.m.  
Camp Fawcett will run a Turkey Bingo fundraiser to help send students to a 10 day work experience camp. 
The evening will consist of 10 bingo games for a turkey, final game will be for a dinner, and a $50.00 gift 
card. There will also be a raffle table with many excellent items to acquire.  
Contact: Brian Quistberg, Principal, 519-759-3691 
 
Christmas Turkey Bingo at Mt. Pleasant School 
Friday, December 2, 2016 | 7:00 p.m. 
Join the school for an evening of Bingo and Raffles at its annual Turkey Bingo. There are fourteen games of 
bingo with turkeys to give away. Snacks and refreshments also available. All proceeds are going to 
purchases for our learning commons renovation.  
Contact: Linda Symons, Principal, 519-484-2912 
 
HALDIMAND 
 
Caledonia Centennial Natural Playground Campaign Kick-Off 
Monday, November 28, 2016 | 7:00 p.m. 



Caledonia Centennial is hosting their campaign kick-off to build their natural playground. Join them for an 
evening for the whole community to dream together, be informed and get involved.  
Contact: Tom Fitzsimmons, Principal, 905-765-4860 
 
NORFOLK 
 
No events to report. 
 
 


